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Friday, 21 December 2018 

 
KANMANTOO MINE ROCK FALL 

 

 

Hillgrove Resources Limited (ABN 73 004 297 116) (ASX: HGO) (“Hillgrove”) wishes to advise that at 9.00 

pm on 19 December 2018, a rock fall occurred in the Giant open pit which resulted in a temporary suspension 

in mining. 

 

No one was injured in the event and mining in the open pit has since recommenced. The area where the rock 

fall occurred remains restricted pending further geotechnical assessment, which will also assess any impact 

the rock fall may have on future copper production.  

 

The Company will provide an update once this work has been completed.  

 

Processing continued throughout the suspension of mining, treating ore from the stockpiles which have been 

built up during the year and 2018 annual production guidance remains unchanged.   

 

For more information contact: 

Mr Steven McClare Mr Paul Kiley 

CEO & Managing Director CFO and Company Secretary 

Tel: +61 (0)8 7070 1698 Tel: +61 (0)8 7070 1698 


